
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

May 1, 2024 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman      Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 
H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the City of Calabasas Citywide Green Street Project in fiscal year 2025. The entity 
to receive funding for this project is the City of Calabasas, located at 100 Civic Center Way, Calabasas, CA 
91302. 
 
The funding would be used for roadway improvements in the city. Unpaved street shoulders would be improved 
with landscaped bioswales and/or tree-well filter systems and modifications to existing roadways would be 
implemented to improve drainage. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will reduce 
pollutants draining from city streets into the city’s stormwater system, thereby reducing pollutant loads in 
natural waterways and the ocean. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Section 133(b) of 
title 23, United States Code, as amended by title III of division A of the Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  
 
Sincerely, 

 A 

JULIA BROWNLEY 
Member of Congress 
 


